
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) JANUARY 14, 2003 

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENTS AT THE INTERSECTION 
OF WESTON AND RUTHERFORD ROADS 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
That this report be received. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to recommend that Council receive a presentation on the 
developments proposed at the intersection of Weston and Rutherford Roads, as the basis for a 
discussion by Council. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

There are four development applications at or near the intersection of Weston and Rutherford 
Roads, with issues related to land-use and urban design, particularly drive-through uses.  
Working Session would provide an opportunity to discuss these issues on a comprehensive 
basis.  A more detailed explanation of the applications will be provided at the meeting. 

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Diana Birchall, Director of Urban Design, ext. 8411 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
MICHAEL DeANGELIS 
Commissioner of Planning 
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